
 
 

Restaurant International welcomes you back to in person dining!  

We are excited to welcome everyone back to in person dining as of Tuesday February 
1st 2022.   

The Restaurant will be open Tuesdays – Fridays for Lunch and Thursdays for Dinner.  

To view our latest menus or to make a reservation please visit 
www.restaurantinternational.ca 

We look forward to sharing a delicious meal with you.  

Have a question? Contact Restaurant International on 613-727-7691. 

*Please note – When attending Restaurant International, guests need to be fully vaccinated (two doses plus 14 
days) and provide proof of vaccination (paper or electronic copies) along with a photo ID. When guests arrive 
at the college, they will need to complete a self-assessment. 
 

http://www.restaurantinternational.ca/

